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October 11, 2021 

Danielle Skinner 
Karp Neu Hanlon, P.C. 
201 14th St., Suite 200 
Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
 

RE:  Rifle Pit #1, Permit No. M-2021-052, Regular 112c Construction Materials Operation 
Reclamation Permit, Receipt of Objection 

Dear Ms. Skinner: 

On October 7, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your objection 
regarding the Rifle Pit #1. Your objections were forwarded to the applicant on October 11, 2021. 

Attached is the Guide to Citizen Participation in the 112 Reclamation Permit Application Process for 
Construction Material and Hard Rock/Metal Mining Operations. This guide will help give you 
background on the roles and responsibilities of the Division, applicant and objector.  Also included in 
the guide are forms for a party status proxy and party status withdrawal.  

Please also be advised that all correspondence on this matter shall be made in writing through the 
Division’s Denver office to be formally a part of the decision record. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, 
CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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